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To Whom it May Concern; 
 
New Horizons Center for People with Special Needs, a 501 © 3 non-profit organization, will host its “44th Annual 
New Horizons Charity Pro-Am Team Bass Tournament” on Saturday, March 29, 2025.   The event will take place 
at Windsor State Park located 699 London Bridge Road, Lake Havasu City, AZ.  
  
New Horizons Center for People with Special Needs has been making a difference in the lives of individuals with 
lifelong disabilities and their families throughout Lake Havasu City since 1974. As a non-profit organization, we 
rely on the support of individual and corporate sponsors like yourself to assist us in creating a quality event to 
raise funds to continue our mission to empower people with lifelong disabilities to enjoy life by promoting abilities 
and respecting personal choice.   
 
New Horizons Center and our partners have accepted the challenge to continue to embrace the opportunity to 
provide our clients to enjoy fuller and more meaning full lives.  Will you?  Here is YOUR chance to help this 
worthwhile cause by supporting New Horizons Center.  All auction donations, big or small, will be graciously 
displayed and acknowledged during the event in the following manner: 
 

 Tax deductible donations receive an official acknowledgement letter from New Horizons Center for 
People with Special Needs.  

 Auction items will receive recognition of the donor on the bid sheet 
 Organization may include a small stack of brochures or business cards to display with their donation. 
 A sign featuring auction donors will be displayed at the event. 
 Donors will receive a certificate thanking them for their support of New Horizons Center.    

 
Suggested items include: “Gift Baskets, Electronic Equipment, Hotel Room Nights, Air Travel, Weekend Getaways, 
Jewelry, Gift Certificates, Gardening items, Artwork, Sporting Tickets and/or Equipment, anything appropriate 
with a $50 or more retail value.”  No item is too small. 
 
On-behalf of Christie Locatis and New Horizons Center thank you in advance for your consideration, your 
contribution can make a difference in the lives of so many amazing individuals.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to contribute to this worthy cause please complete the attached form 
and/or contact Brooke Russell at brussell@newhorizonsaz.org or 928.855.9392.   
 
Warm Regards, 

 
Brooke Russell 
CEO 
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